

From The Direct Communications Unit

22 September 2016

Dr Carolyn Wilkins Oldham Council Oldham MBC Level 3 Civic Centre West Street Oldham OL1 1UG

Dear Dr Wilkins

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your letter.

Mrs May very much appreciates the time you have taken to write to her.

As the Department for Work and Pensions has responsibility for the matters you raise, I am forwarding your letter to them so that they are aware of your views.

Thank you, once again, for writing.

Yours sincerely

Correspondence Officer